
8000 W. 78th St.  Suite 300, MN 55439 - (800) 566-5116 

                                                                       

 
 
 
 
 
July 1, 2019 
 
 

Product Recall Policy 
 
 
 United Sugars Corporation will consistently strive to produce and market safe and wholesome 

products that result in continued customer satisfaction.   However, we realize that United Sugars products 

are not immune to product recall.  Therefore, United Sugars Corporation will maintain an effective product 

recall program to: 

 
 

• Safeguard the health and well-being of our customers; 
 

• Remove    unsuitable    United    Sugars    products    from    the marketplace in a timely manner 
and at a minimum cost and inconvenience to our customers; 

 
• Mitigate any potential regulatory and customer liability; and 

 
• Preserve and protect the assets of United Sugars and its parent companies. 

 
 
 
 
Janet Harriman 
Quality and Safety Manager 
Phone: (952) 896-0434 
Email:  jharrima@unitedsugars.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


